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For Immediate Release 

 

March 26, 2024 

 

Dudley Senior Center packs the April calendar with events. 

 

Wednesday April 3, 2024: a group of seniors will be going to eat at The Black Dog in Putnam Ct. 

Meeting at the Dudley Senior Center to Carpool, reservations are required. Lunch is at 12 noon.  Please 

let us know if you are interested in joining, we need to RSVP so please call 508-949-3845. 

 

Thursday April 4, 2024:  the Dudley Senior Center will be celebrating April Birthdays. After the Tri 

Valley lunch we will be having Cake and Ice Cream. Please call by Monday March 4th, if you are 

interested in having us order a Tri Valley meal, or bring your own lunch, have cake, and ice cream with 

us. 

 

Wednesday April 10, 2024:  Is Brown Bag Lunch, your choice is Chicken Cranberry Salad or Ham 

sandwich.   The cost of this is $3.00 per person.  PLEASE RSVP FOR THIS EVENT! We need to know 

the sandwich you want and condiments.  Call 508-949-8015 to RSVP or sign up in the Dudley senior 

center.  

 

Thursday April 18, 2024:  Memory Café from 12-2 PM:  We will be charging $5.00 for Cheese 

Crackers, Pepperoni, Salami appetizers, Homemade Italian Wedding Soup with Salad and Crusty Bread.  

The entertainment will be Heather Rae “The Woo Girl”!  PLEASE RSVP FOR THIS EVENT!  Call 

508-949-8015 to RSVP or sign up in the Dudley senior center. 

 

Wednesday April 24, 2024:  We will have a Potluck Lunch a Ham Dinner serving at noon.  The cost for 

this event is $5.00.  Call 508-949-8015 to RSVP or sign up in the Dudley senior center.  

 

Activities at Dudley Senior Center: Tuesdays at 1:00 p.m. – Pitch League--Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. – 

The Dudley Senior Knitting group-Tri Valley lunches served Monday and Thursday. 

 

NOTE THE DUDLEY SENIOR CENTER IS CLOSED:  April 15 Patriots Day! 
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